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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 
 

Monday 7th December 
Leadership speeches and voting 
 

Friday 11th December 
Kinder - Yr 5 Party Day 
Yr 6 Party Day  
 

Monday 14th December 
Presentation Day 
Year 6 Farewell - 6pm - 8pm 
 

Wednesday 16th December 
Last day for students 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Camp Australia  
Before and After School Care  

Please call Rebecca  
(Co-Ordinator) 
0417 768 636  

and leave a message. 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments (POP)  

Credit/Debit Card via Morpeth Public 

School Website 

Field Events Carnival  
Last Thursday’s field events carnival, held at Metford Oval, proved to be a resounding 
success. A team of 35 athletes participated in age based events including long jump, 
shotput and discus on the day. At our corresponding carnival in 2019, a number of long 
standing records were broken. I am extremely proud to announce that history has repeated 
itself and more students have etched their name into our record books. We will announce 
the names of our event place getters, along with our new record holders, at Monday’s 
whole school assembly.  
Excursion to Baiame Cave  
On Friday of last week, Mr Stewart and Mr Scanlan accompanied a group of students to 
Baiame Cave, in Milbrodale, to learn about Aboriginal culture. Upon arrival, our students 
were welcomed onto country by Wonnarua elder Uncle Warren and cultural group 
community leader, Michael. Uncle Warren and Michael performed a smoking ceremony 
before our students listened intently to creation stories and about the meaning of the 
incredible artwork in the cave. Uncle Warren then provided first hand stories about his life 
as a Wonnarua person and spoke to our students about traditional tools and tool making, 
bush medicine, traditional hunting techniques, story telling and the importance of 
ceremonies. The excursion ended with a boomerang throwing activity.  As we have come to 
expect, our students were excellent representatives of our school and both Uncle Warren 
and Michael were suitably impressed with our student’s participation and engagement 
throughout the day.   
Mia Johns - cheerleading achievement  
Last week I mentioned that talented Year 6 student, Mia Johns, was a member of a 
cheerleading team, the Oxygen All Stars, that was competing in an International 
competition; the Aussie Gold International. We spoke about Mia’s incredible achievement of 
participating in an event that included participants from across the world, including the USA 
and Asia. In further great news, Mia’s team was placed 3rd overall. Well done, Mia, this is 
an amazing achievement!  
Weekend Fundraiser  
Last Sunday the Commercial Hotel in Morpeth held a fundraiser to support our school. The 
community event included a BBQ and a performance by students from our school. The day, 
held under strict COVID management protocols, was a great success, which culminated in 
a cheque for $1346 being presented to our school. On behalf of Morpeth PS, I would like to 
thank the Commercial Hotel for their thoughtfulness and generosity. Big thanks also to our 
faithful band of parents and students for their contribution to the day. 
End of year Dates  
Although it may seem a long way off, we have finalised dates for our end of year school 
events. Year 5 students, seeking leadership positions in 2021, will campaign next week 
(Week 8). They will present their speech at a special assembly on Monday 7 December 
(Week 9); the names of our 2021 leaders will be announced at our presentation day 
assembly. Our annual presentation day will be held on the following Monday - 14 December 
(Week 10). Because of time restrictions due to COVID management, at this stage, we 
believe that our presentation will be split, with both a K-2 and then a Years 3-6 format. The 
final day of the year for students is Wednesday 16 December. Peter Edmonds 

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 



UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY 

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpeth-

pspandc@gmail.com  
BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639  

Account No - 287 512 
Don’t forget that we have a limited amount of rain  

jackets available for purchase 

PBL 
For the remainder of Term 4…. 

We will be revisiting all settings taught throughout the 
year, outlining all of the desired behaviours in each 

setting.  
 

This week we will be reminding the students about 
lining up correctly and using paths, ramps and stairs in 

a safe way.  


